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EVEN	DAY 
  

MANDATORY	AP/IB	INFORMATION	NIGHT:		If	you	are	interested	in	taking	your	first	AP/IB	
course,	you	and	your	parents	must	come	to	a	mandatory	AP/IB	information	Night	which	will	be	
held	Monday,	February	27th	at	6:00	p.m.	in	the	gym.	 
	 
ASB	ELECTION	MEETING:		If	you	have	an	interest	in	being	a	part	of	ASB	for	the	2017-2018	
school	year,	there	is	an	information	meeting	you	must	attend.	The	meeting	will	be	Monday,	
February	27th	and	Tuesday,	February	28th.		The	meeting	will	be	held	in	the	Library	during	lunch.	
You	only	need	to	attend	one	of	the	meetings. 
 
LIBRARY:		The	Library	is	closed	at	LUNCH	on	Monday,	February	27th	and	Tuesday,	February	
28th	due	to	the	ASB	Election	meetings	held	in	the	Library.		Please	plan	accordingly.	 
 
COMANCHES	CARE	MEETING:		The	Comanche’s	Care	meeting	is	Tuesday,	February	28th	in	
Room	114	(Mr.	Heck)	to	discuss	the	March	events.	 
 
C	&	L	JACKETS:		C	&	L	Jackets	will	be	on	campus	this	Thursday,	March	3rd.		If	you	would	like	to	
order	a	jacket	or	have	any	questions,	stop	by	their	table	in	the	quad. 
	 
MUSIC	THEORY:		Do	you	want	to	become	a	better	musician	and	learn	how	to	read	and	
understand	music?		We	have	a	new	club	called	MUSIC	THEORY	CLUB.		Music	Theory	Club	will	
be	meeting	Tuesday,	February	28th	in	Room	400	(Mrs.	May).		Stop	on	by	to	play	some	fun	
games	and	learn	more	about	music	theory.	 
 
BENEFITS	FOR	PETS	MOVIE	NIGHT:		Benefits	for	Pets	Club	will	be	showing	101	
Dalmatians	afterschool	on	Friday,	March	3rd	in	Room	104 
(Mr.	Valencia).		Candy	and	popcorn	will	be	sold,	and	the	money	raised	will	be	donated	to	
Orange	County	Animal	Care.	They	hope	to	see	you	there! 
	 
CAREER	EXPLORERS	CLUB	GUEST	SPEAKER:		The	Career	Explorers	Club	will	have	a	guest	
speaker	on	Friday,	March	3rd	in	Room	206	(Mr.	Brierly)	about	the	profession	in	Chemical	
Engineering.	 
 
NATIONAL	HONOR	SOCIETY	MEETING:		Attention	NHS	members!	We	are	having	a	meeting	at	
lunch	in	the	small	gym	on	Friday,	March	3rd.		We	will	be	discussing	this	month's	events	as	well	
as	board	applications	for	next	year.		If	you	are	currently	a	Junior	in	NHS	and	you	are	interested	
in	applying	for	NHS	board	for	next	year,	please	come	to	this	meeting.	Hope	to	see	you	all	there! 
	
 



SPANISH	LANGUAGE	SPELLING	BEE:		There	is	going	to	be	a	Spanish	Language	Spelling	Bee	held	
on	May	20th	at	the	Orange	Unified	School	District.		Spelling	Bee	Team	Members	can	range	from	
9th	to	12th	grade	and	include	native	and	non-native	Spanish	speaking	students.		Eligibility	to	
compete	is	based	on	current	enrollment	in	a	Spanish	language	course	and	memorize	about	690	
Spanish	vocabulary	words	from	all	levels.		A	Word	list	will	be	provided;	gift	cards	and	awards	
will	be	provided.		Sign	up	in	Room	110	(Mrs.	Alvarez).		Winners	will	receive	gift	prizes.		All	
participants	will	receive	a	certificate.  
	 
IRVINE	VALLEY	COLLEGE	AND	ORANGE	COAST	COLLEGE:		Seniors:		we	have	two	special	field	
trips	for	you:	Irvine	Valley	College	on	March	7th	and	Orange	Coast	College	on	March	16th.		Lunch	
will	be	provided	for	both	trips.		If	you	have	not	signed	up,	sign	up	now.		If	you	have	signed	up	
already,	stop	by	and	pick	up	a	permission	slip	with	Mrs.	Burns	in	the	College	and	Career	
Café.		Juniors	may	also	attend	the	IVC	trip. 
	 
USC	AND	UCLA:		Sophomores	and	Juniors:		we	have	a	field	trip	just	for	you!		On	April	27th	we	
will	be	taking	up	to	48	students	to	tour	USC	and	UCLA.		There	is	a	$15.00	transportation	fee	for	
this	event.		For	more	information,	please	see	Mrs.	Burns	in	the	College	and	Career	Café.		 
	 
SANTIAGO	CANYON	COLLEGE:		Juniors	and	Seniors:		Santiago	Canyon	College	is	hosting	a	great	
event	highlighting	their	many	pathways.	You	will	have	an	opportunity	to	speak	with	counselors	
and	instructors,	as	well	as	tour	the	technology	classrooms.	Lunch	will	be	provided.	The	College	
and	Career	Café	can	only	take	the	first	48	students.		For	more	information,	please	see	Mrs.	
Burns	in	the	College	and	Career	Café.	 
	


